
From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
To: "Scott Stromberg"
Subject: RE: RO0434 - Tesoro - Livermore - 1Q15 Status Report
Date: Tuesday, June 23, 2015 4:56:00 PM

Scott,
 
We concur with the recommendations in your First Quarter 2015 Status Report dated April 29, 2015
 to:

1)      Discontinue the increased groundwater monitoring sampling frequency and additional
 analytical parameters for the expanded ISCO pilot test.

2)      Restarting of the oxygen injection system as previously discussed in February 2015.
3)      Resuming semiannual groundwater monitoring with quarterly groundwater monitoring of

 selected wells to ass the oxygen system performance.
 
Regards,
 
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA  94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
 

From: Scott Stromberg [mailto:sstromberg@orionenv.com] 
Sent: Monday, June 22, 2015 5:25 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: RO0434 - Tesoro - Livermore - 1Q15 Status Report
 
Jerry,
 
Have you had a chance to review the 1Q15 status report for the Tesoro - Livermore site, uploaded to
 ACEH's ftp site on 29 April?  In the report we recommend discontinuing analysis of the additional
 groundwater parameters that we used to monitor the ISCO pilot tests, and propose a new
 monitoring schedule to monitor oxygen injection performance.  The oxygen system was restarted
 after discussing with you on the phone back in February.
 
Thanks
Scott
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